
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
October 1, 2018 

2:15 PM 
MINUTES 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter     Engineer: William Rudy 

 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
Electric Panel in Round House   

 
1. Sewer Separation Project, Anticipated Construction Schedule 

  October 2 meeting with paving company to mark out limits. Paving will  
  start October 3rd on Lansvale Street. They are going to mill 11&15 in the  
  morning of the 3rd. The water company will start paving October 16th.  
  The wear course should be ready to start the beginning of November  
  weather permitting along with the contractor.  
 
  2.  Sewer Main along River  
    The river has been too high for the guys to get in to do the repairs on the  
  trunk line.  
 
     3.  Manhole Repair on Front Street (4,750.00) Possible adding of   
  Pressure Grouting if required. 
   After some discussion and pictures the committee approved to place this  
  line item on the council agenda.  
    

     4.  2 Certificate of Payments (JOAO & Bradley, PSI Pump Station) 
  No discussion, they did the work we have to pay them. 
 
Frank Boyer was here to ask the committee to change the ordinance so the 
home owner is not responsible for their sewer laterals from the clean out to the 
sewer main out on the street. He also was concerned with the 22 and 45 degree 
turns in his sewer lateral. The committee insured Frank that these are common 
and would not hamper the sewer lateral. Scott showed Frank a book from the last 
project to show most laterals have this type of piping.  
  

Next Meeting Monday, November 5, 2018 
 


